
North Dorset Local Plan Examination       January 2015 
 

 

Inspector’s Question 1 to the Council 

 

Statutory Requirements 

 

The Inspector would welcome written confirmation that the North Dorset Local 
Plan has been: 

• Prepared in accordance with the statutory requirements, including the 
2004 Act (as amended) and the 2012 Regulations; 

• Prepared in accordance with the Council’s Local Development Scheme; 
• Prepared in accordance with the Council’s Statement of Community 

Involvement; 
• Prepared with regard to national policy and the North Dorset Sustainable 

Community Strategy; 
• Supported by a Sustainability Appraisal; 
• Supported by a Habitats Regulations Assessment; and 
• Prepared in compliance with the Public Sector Equality Duty.  

 

A response within two weeks would be welcome. 

 

David Hogger  

Inspector 

13th January 2015 


